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ISAT’s by Smarter Balanced 

 The testing window for the test was March 30 –May 22.  The results were due within 10 days of 
the test.  The state has received results on only 92,000 of the 140,000 students tested in Idaho.  
This means that we have not received enough information to come to any conclusion or share 
results with parents.  There were glitches along the way with the vendor that have slowed the 
results timeline.  Since this is a new test, just emailing results once we receive them might only 
create more confusion than being helpful.  Most likely, we will share results in the fall after the 
appeal window is closed and we can provide the most beneficial information for parents, 
students, and staff.     

   

   


